
 

 

01.12.2021 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers  

 

 

It is hard to believe that we have come to the end of 

the year, but as the saying goes, time flies when you 

are having fun. We are so blessed that, even though 

we started with online teaching in Term 1, we were 

able to continue with face -to -face learning  

throughout the rest of the year.  
 

 

Covid Regulations  

Even with the new Covid variant on the horizon, Covid protocol has become a part of our  

every day life. Please take extra care during the holidays. Reinforce the importance of wearing 

a mask, sanitising regularly and social distancing on a daily basis. Our little ones are still small 

and repetition is key.  
 

Facility Updates  

The municipality was so kind to donate 8 trees to our ECD school. Of course, we did what we 

do best and took advantage of this unexpected learning experience. We cannot wait for 

these trees to grow up to provide us with much needed shade together with all the other  

benefits that plants and trees so freely give.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our creative and talented teachers are still very busy painting the beautiful wall murals and fun 

learning activities on the floor of the playground.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Learning in Term 4  

Term 4 might have been short, but that did not hinder the most important part of ECD, PLAY.  

We have been preaching the whole year that õlearning through playõ is the best way for our 

little ones to learn and grow and by now the evidence should be clear.  
 

Here are only some of the fun topics we had the pleasure of õplayingõ with this Term. 

 

 

 

 

Construction with the Three Little Pigs 

 

 

 

A walk on the Beach  

 

 

 

Disney Day  

 

 

 

Celebrating Christmas Time  

 

 

 

 

All the books, including the Learning Stories, went home for the last time Friday 26 November. I 

am sure you will agree that it is evident that learning took place through fun -filled activities.  
 

myHomework, Message Books and Emails  

Thank you for checking your childõs Message Book and the myHomework App on a regular  

basis. Communication is a vital part of working together to reach our common goal: our  

childrenõs success. 
 

Clubs/Extra -curricular Activities  

As always, the pupils enjoyed the external service providers ôStimuZoneõ and ôMini Chessõ,  

together with the extra -curricular activities presented by the teachers. Important skills were 

learnt through these clubs, like puppet making, gardening, tennis, learning about different  

cultures and construction with recycled materials.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


